
 
 

 
 
 

Staff Report 
 

RE:  Demolition of Former Police Station 

Department/Program:  Public Works 

 
Explanation: The City solicited bids on January 12, 2024 for pre-demolition testing for asbestos on 
the former Police Station. That testing was required in order to obtain the demolition permit from 
St. Louis County.     
 
 

2024 Pre demo Bids Total Cost 
Enpaq, LLC $5,875.00 
Ian St. John $2,800.00 
Intertek-PSI $3,435.00 

 
Staff selected Ian St. John to perform the inspection. Their report is attached to this memo.  

The City then solicited bids from four companies for asbestos abatement. Two companies declined 
to bid. The lowest bidder is Environmental Operations, Inc. 

 

2024 Asbestos abatement Bids Total Cost 
Alloy Group $38,820.00 
Environmental Operations, Inc. $25,580.00 
AB-Henso No Bid 
Cenpro Services No Bid 

 

Recommendation:  We recommend awarding the unit price contract to Environmental Operations, 
Inc. not to exceed $25,580.00 for the asbestos abatement so we may proceed with obtaining the 
proper St. Louis County permit for demolition.  

Submitted By:  Jim Link 

Date:  4/8/2024 
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